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The Marco Island Police Department was notified that individuals may be in 

neighborhoods offering COVID-19 “home test kits” for a fee. The Florida Department of 
Health staff has indicated they will not go door-to-door selling test kits, nor will their 

healthcare partners.   Be aware this is a scam. 
 

Door-to-door solicitation on Marco Island, without a permit, is a violation the City’s 
Code of Ordinances. Please immediately report any door-to-door solicitation or 

suspicious circumstances to the Marco Island Police Department at (239) 389-5050. 

  

For official Florida Department of Health testing locations, dates, and times, please 
visit: 

http://collier.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2020/06/0601testinginformation.html 
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